
PARDON OUR NOISE 
Dear Neighbor, 

On January 31, 2022 – February 3, 2022, an activity will take place in the vicinity of the 
N 175th Street and Meridian Avenue intersection. This activity has been determined to 
have a public benefit by the City of Shoreline.  

The activity will provide soils investigation to support design of the City’s 175th Street 
Corridor Improvements Project (Stone Ave to I-5). Work will be completed at night to 
minimize traffic impacts.   

This activity will span 4 nights and will occur from 9:00 PM to 5:00 AM. The activity has 
been permitted by the City of Shoreline, conditioned with measures to mitigate noise to 
the maximum extent possible.  

Information on the 175th Street Corridor Improvements Project can be found online at 
www.shorelinewa.gov/175corridor. 

If you have any questions, please call or email the contacts below. 

Thank you, 

Leif Johansen, P.E.     Bob Earl, P.E. 
Capital Project Manager      Engineering Manager 
ljohansen@shorelinewa.gov   bearl@shorelinewa.gov 
(206) 801-2489 (206) 801-2479
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